
 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

        January 14, 2022 
 
   
By Email Only 
dwarrington@dhillonlaw.com 
David A. Warrington, Esq.  
Dhillon Law Group Inc. 
177 Post Street 
Suite 700 
San Francisco, CA 94108 
 
      RE: MUR 6800 

Ron Paul 2012 Presidential Campaign 
  Committee, Inc. and Deana Vetters in her 
  official capacity as treasurer 

 
Dear Mr. Warrington: 
 
 On June 30, 2016, you were notified that the Federal Election Commission found reason 
to believe that your client, Ron Paul 2012 Presidential Campaign Committee, Inc., and its 
treasurer in their official capacity (“Committee”), knowingly and willfully violated 52 U.S.C. 
§§ 30118 and 30104(b)(5).  On March 26, 2019, you were notified that the Commission had 
determined to enter into pre-probable cause conciliation with the Committee.  After considering 
the circumstances of this matter, the Commission determined on January 11, 2022, to close the 
file in this matter.   
 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  
See Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).    
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me at mallen@fec.gov or (202) 694-1650. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Mark Allen   
        Assistant General Counsel 
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